

300 Harrison Avenue, Harrison, New York 10528 • Ph: 914.835.4716 • Email: office@allsaintsharrison.org

DECEMBER 2016

THE MESSENGER

Please note that there is a problem with the office email. Thank you for your patience as we sort out this technology problem!

Dear Families of All Saints' Church:

This year's Christmas Pageant is **Sunday, Dec 18th.**Please let me know if you are interested to participate!

Click here for the script!

Sat Dec 17th 9:30 am: Rehearsal, costuming and donuts

Sun Dec 18th 9:00 am Costuming (Lord's Prayer Room)

9:15 run through

10:30 Pageant

NEW! Pageant music will be rehearsed both during Sunday School,

and after church all through Advent. Join us! We will be learning a refrain that can be sung from the congregation or on the alter.

Join us!

In Song,

Sara DellaPosta

All Saints' Music Director & Organist 917-992-0765 cornista@earthlink.net



The Rev. David M. Rider Interim Rector

The Rev. Deacon Holly Galgano
Deacon

Sara Della Posta Organist and Choir Director

Eileen Mauro, Director Webster Avenue Nursery School

Millie Noskov Parish Administrative Assistant

WARDENS

Joanne McGrath Jim Anderson

VESTRY

Jim Anderson

Steve Harrison

Carol Hessler

Phil Knudson

Chris Ryan

Nancy Sherman

Gwen Strayer

Scott Wenzel

TREASURER

Matthew Kennedy

PAGE 2 DECEMBER 2016

CHRISTMAS FESTIVE EUCHARISTS

Christmas will be celebrated with carols on Saturday, December 24 at 5:00 PM and 10:00 PM.



Christmas Day (Sunday) we celebrate the Eucharist at 10:30 AM.

THE MESSENGER PAGE 3



Christmas Flowers for the Church



Each year at Christmas, members and friends of All Saints' have the opportunity to make offerings toward the Christmas flowers which make our church beautiful dur-



ing the holy season. Flowers can be given as Memorials to loved ones or as expressions of Thanksgiving. These offerings assist in defraying the cost of our Christmas decorations, allow us to give Christmas flowers to people unable to attend church at Christmas, and, make it possible for our church to have flowers on the altar year round by balancing the Altar

Guild budget. No particular amount is suggested for your gift, but we do depend upon your generosity.

Please return the form below to the church or call the Parish Office by Wednesday, December 21 so that your Memorial or Thanksgiving can be listed in our Christmas service leaflet. Be sure to give the information exactly as you want it printed.



Enclosed is my contribut	flowers.	
My gift is:		
In Memory of		
In Thanksgiving for		
0 0		

THE MESSENGER PAGE 4

CHRISTMAS ANGELS FOR CHILDREN IN NEED



IT'S NOT TOO LATE! Please ask Nancy if there are any angels left from the Holiday Project. All Saints' Church has once again participated on the Christmas Angels project with Town of Harrison.

This is the perfect time of year to remember just how much better it feels to give than receive, so please help us help our neighbors feel the joy of this year's holiday season. Let's generously demonstrate why it truly is great to live in Harrison through a coming together of community—neighbor touching neighbor.

Contact Nancy (914) 835-3885.

SECOND CHANCE THRIFT

Closed for <u>CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR</u>



Happy Holidays!

PAGE 5 DECEMBER 2016

All Saints' Church, Harrison New York Stewardship Pledge for Mission in 2017

In thanksgiving to God and as an expression pledge the following in 2017:	on of my commitment to	n, I		
	-			
	per month, or		J	
	per year			
I wish to receive weekly offering envelope	es	Yes	No	
		Name	,	
		Addre	ess	
		City/S	State/Zip	
Here are some ways members If you wish to become involved in the space provided.				
Altar Guild	Coff	Coffee Hour Communications Outreach		
Choir	Con			
Lector/Intercessor	Out			
Acolyte	Buil	Buildings & Grounds		
Usher	Thr	ift Shop		
Church School	Oth	Other		